Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Professional Engineers
The Florida Board of Professional Engineers Application Committee and/or Educational Advisory Committee announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: October 10, 2018 at the conclusion of the board meeting
PLACE: This meeting has been cancelled. This notice shall replace notice ID 20825529.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This meeting has been cancelled. The above meeting has been cancelled due to Hurricane Michael. This notice shall replace notice ID 20825529. Published in volume 44/166. For questions, please contact the Board Office at (850)521-0500.

For more information, you may contact: Rebecca Sammons.
